
 
 
 
February 11, 2025 
 
Professor Che Liping 
Director of the MPA Education Center 
Business School 
University of Shanghai for Science and Technology 
 
Dear Professor Che, 
 
On behalf of the Maxwell School of Citizenship and Public Affairs at Syracuse University, I am 
writing to invite you to join a delegation organized by the Shanghai MPA Education Committee 
for a visit from July 17 to July 30, 2025. 
 
During your visit, the Maxwell School will host a series of activities focusing on key topics 
related to teaching and research in public administration and policy. The delegation will 
participate in seminars and workshops led by Maxwell professors specialized in various areas of 
public administration and policy. The delegation will also meet with school and university 
administrators as well as leaders from relevant governmental and non-governmental agencies in 
Albany, New York City, Boston, and Washington, DC. Attached please see the proposed agenda. 
 
I understand that your institution will cover all expenses associated with the visit. Should you 
need any other documents for visa application, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at 
315 443 3759 or via email at sjlux@syr.edu. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you and the delegation to the Maxwell School. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Steve J. Lux 
Director, Executive Education Program 
Maxwell School of Syracuse University  
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